DIDDLEBURY PARISH COUNCIL

DONATIONS –  MATTERS TO BE CONSIDERED AT THE MEETING 
ON 28th MARCH 2018

For the Financial Year 2017/2018 DPC claimed £250 in its Precept for Donations.
On 26th July 2017 DPC made a donation of £180 to the Corvedale Walking & Footpath Group, which leaves a balance of £70.00.
Normally DPC makes an annual award to the Clover Club in Westhope of £50, which if repeated this year leaves a balance of £20 to be distributed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the last three years an award has been made to the Flood Action Group as DPC is its only source of funding – last year the FAG was awarded £200, of which £126.57 remains but Geoff Neden has asked for a cheque for £20.00 - so £106.57 remains available..
Attached is a communication from Geoff Neden about necessary work which needs to be done on the Diddlebrook in Mill Lane, the cost of which exceeds available DPC donation funds for this financial year.    Councillors may wish to authorise this work to be funded from the Environment Grant funds instead.

J. de Rusett
Clerk/RFO to Diddlebury Parish Council


